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SCCOE to hold dedication for new special education site, 
 Seven Trees Educational Center 

SAN JOSE, CA – On April 30, the Santa Clara County Office of Education will hold a dedication 
for its newest special education site, the Seven Trees Educational Center. 

Located in the Franklin-McKinley School District, this new site provides eight classrooms to 
serve students with autism. The site is the last of seven facilities to be constructed using funds 
from Proposition 55. 

The building features exterior walls constructed from Styrofoam forms and poured concrete to 
help with noise reduction for the special needs students served at the site.  

“As a champion for children, the County Office of Education supports the inclusion and 
academic success of children of all abilities,” said Interim County Superintendent of Schools Dr. 
Mary Ann Dewan. “The Seven Trees Educational Center will provide high-quality services to 
students with special needs to ensure that they reach their greatest potential as they learn and 
grow.”  

Dr. Dewan and Board of Education President Leon Beauchman will preside over the dedication. 

Located at 300 El Cajon Drive in San Jose, the dedication will take place at 10 a.m. on 
Wednesday, April 30.  

 

 


